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STAFF LOTTERY -  
25 winners EVERY SINGLE MONTH. Will you be one of them? It's simple to
play, so if you haven’t already, sign up today. The quickest and easiest way
to sign up is by visiting: nhslothiancharity.org/staff-lottery. 

Refurbed UNISON Office. East Lothian Community Hospital -
opposite reception in the main mall has been refurbished.

Stewards are available 8 a.m. – 4 p.m. 
Office number 01620 642667

Cath Henderson Monday, Tuesday & Wednesday
Sharon Jamieson Monday, Thursday & Friday
Liam Kerr Wednesday, Thursday & Friday

Here to give advice, support and help when you need it!
· Legal help for you at work and your family at home
· Financial assistance and debt advice in times of need
· Compensation for accidents and injuries at work
· Health & Wellbeing
· Pension issues.

Princess Alexandra Eye Pavilion. In September it was announced that the
PAEP needed urgent repairs carried out to replace 2 copper waste pipes
and some asbestos needed to be removed for the work to be carried out
safely. A decision was made that the building would need to be closed for
six months so that the work could be carriesd out safely. Staff were given
four weeks notice of this decision. The PAEP has one of the busiest
outpatient departments in Lothian. The UNISON Corporate team ensured
they were on site day and night regularly over the very short period of
time from the announcement to the closure date at the end of October
to keep staff up to date and support them through this process. We
ensured the move to their new premises was as smooth as possible for
staff and that all staff did not face any changes to their conditions of
employment.

Communications Award - Lothian
Health Branch has only gone and
won UNISON's Gold Award for
Communications, specifically for our
website and online presence on
social media. 

A massive well done to our
Communication Team, Stewart
Young and Robert Pollock for all
their hard work. 

https://nhslothiancharity.org/staff-lottery


A Strong Voice for Occupational Therapy - Six BAOT/UNISON Stewards
from NHS Lothian attended this years RCOT/UNISON Trade Union
Development Programme held in Leeds. Debbie Reilly, NHS Lothian, is the
Chair of the National Occupational Therapy Stewards Panel.  This is a
great opportunity for all OT UNISON Stewards across the nation to come
together and share skills and knowledge.  This year, learning and
development focussed on:-
 
•Pay, reward, and recognition
•Our role in multidisciplinary teams
•Our potential role in services, and skills for organisation change
•Role design, job evaluation, and job descriptions
•Career pathways

Not content with delivering a wee present to our elderly patients across NHS Lothian on Tuesday, Santa
and three elves paid a visit to RHCYP today to give gifts to all of the kids on behalf of Unison Lothian
Health Branch. A massive thanks to all of our santas and elves.

� UNISON Brings Smiles & Gifts to Patients Across NHS Lothian - 
As Christmas draws closer the Stewards in UNISON Lothian Health Branch
wanted to do something to cheer up our elderly patients across NHS
Lothian. So they donned their festive gear and visited patients in East
Lothian Community Hospital, Midlothian Community Hospital, Liberton
Hospital, Ellens Glen, Findlay House, Ferryfield, Tippethill and Maple Villa
and dropped off a wee gift for each patient courtesy of UNISON. Here are
a few photos of the day. NB - patients shown were able to and gave
permission for their pics to be used. Merry Christmas.



National Elf Service Day. The NHS Lothian Charity is the official charity of
NHS Lothian. The charity supports NHS Lothian to excel for all the
communities it serves: patients, families, carers and staff. The charity are
dedicated to supporting NHS Lothian patients and staff and to
improving the health and well being of the population in Lothian
Unison have signed up again this year to support the charity by taking
part in National Elf Service Day on the 12th of December to raise money
for the charity.



All outlets now have access to the digital edition of Morning Star



Scan QR code to join UNISON

UNISON Office: Royal Edinburgh Hospital, 23 Tipperlinn Road, Morningside Place, Edinburgh, EH10 5HF
0131 537 6681 unisonbranchoffice@nhslothian.scot.nhs.uk

In January 2024 we launched our  new Branch website unisonlothianhealth.org to compliment our X, Facebook and
Youtube social media channels

tel:01315376681
mailto:unisonbranchoffice@nhslothian.scot.nhs.uk



